
As the end of the 2023-2024 school year races
toward us, I would like to take a moment to
thank our students, parents, 
staff, and community 
members for their contribution 
to public education. 

To our students: We 
thank you for your hard 
work, leadership and 
engagement within your 
schools and communities. 
Your willingness to 
participate in your schools 
and communities has and will 
continue  to bring positive 
changes to our schools.

To our graduates: Congratulations! I know
you will continue to make PRSD proud after
graduation. All of your hard work and late
nights studying will go a long way to prepare
you for the opportunities that lie ahead.
 

Adam Murray, Superintendent of Schools

To our staff: Thank you for your dedication to
                 our students. Your care and attention
                  to each one of your students has 
                     allowed them to flourish and grow
                              both in and out of the
                                classroom. I truly appreciate
                                 everything you do. 

                                     To our community
                                      members and
                                    organizations: Whether
                                  it’s a local municipality, the
                               RCMP, a non-profit
                            organization, or a talented
                          community member - Thank
                        you! I feel deeply humbled by
                       your generosity and support for
the public education system. You have given
our schools countless hours behind the scenes
to support our students and staff in so many
different ways. 

Let’s take some time now to enjoy 
the rewards of our hard work and 
celebrate the accomplishments
of our students and 
staff. I’m looking
forward to
another
great year 
ahead!

To our parents and
community
volunteers: Your
efforts have not gone
unnoticed. You are a
valuable part of the
fabric of our schools. 


